Sent: 21/11/2020 12:59:15 PM
Subject: Re Hugos D.A 2020/0962

Dear NB Council
Re Hugos D.A submission no 2020/0962

I’m wanting to express my desire to see Hugos Manly Manly restaurant proceed with the
planned expansion of their dining areas.

As a resident of the Northern Beaches (4 Moonbi Crescent. Frenchs Forest) Myself, my family
and friends have been going to Hugos for many years. And have had many enjoyable
experiences dining on the Hugos lower deck over the years.

Hugos Manly would be one of my favourite locations.

I’'m hopeful to see this DA application approved. And that we can continue to enjoy the Hugos
Manly dining experience for many years to come.

Regards
Adam Crookwell
0414 922 968

PO Box 538
Frenchs Forest, NSW, 1640



